

MANCHESTER PHOENIX SUPPORTERS' CLUB

July 2015

Dear members,

The current term of office for Supporters' Club board members is shortly to expire. As a result we are now requesting applications from anyone who wishes to stand for election to the six available posts of:

Chairman (non executive post)
Treasurer
Secretary
Committee Member x 3

The criteria for applying are as follows:

- 1. As the main objective of the club is to raise funds for the ice hockey club, you must be prepared to participate in fundraising drives and events. This can involve a great deal of time and effort. It may also mean that you miss a portion of certain games. If you are unable or unwilling to commit to this please do not consider applying. In spite of the above, working with and on behalf of Phoenix fans can be very rewarding. We try to be inclusive and foster a spirit of co-operation.
- 2. You must be over 18 years of age.

- 3. You must have been an SC member on or before 1 January 2015.
- 4. You must be prepared to sign a confidentially/non-disclosure agreement upon election.
- 5. You must be able to attend monthly meetings, usually held on midweek evenings.

If you wish to apply please email your application before noon on 24 July 2015 to info@phoenixsupporters.co.uk. Please include any skills you can bring to the role and any ideas you have for improving the club. Alternatively you can post your application to:

MPSC 12 Alder Road Failsworth Manchester M35 0QG

The vote for the election of board members will take place at the AGM, the date and location of which will be advised shortly, but will hopefully coincide with a Manchester Phoenix pre-season event.

Best wishes,

MANCHESTER PHOENIX SUPPORTERS' CLUB